Marchl7, 19%5.
Monthly meeting of the Board of Directors
held at the residence of the Secretary. Roll
Roll call and ahsentees noted.
Reading ofminutes of January meeting for information.

Discussion of Town Board meeting and
explanation of how the false alarm originated.

Discussion of streets

Discussion of new type Gaselectric Bus.

Motion made by A,Smith and seconded by C,P.Kimmey,
that the Secretary be instructed to request the
State Department of Health to make a test of the water

used by this comnunity.

No further business meeting was adjourned.



